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Friends Day Out
Compiled by Sruthi Raghavendra, General Secretary, Shift 1

In celebration of Friendship day, the Evara Students’ Union organized a concert evening

for the students of Stella Maris College, with an entry ticket priced at Rs. 50 on 5th August, 2023

from 5:30pm onwards. The event provided a picnic-like ambiance for students to cherish

moments with their friends. "The Unknowns," a live band, delighted the audience with their

soulful melodies.
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EMC Office Bearers, The Unknowns Band
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